Sent: 9/10/2023 8:09:33 PM
Subject: 11 Boola Place, Cromer

Hi

| would like to show my support for the indoor cricket nets to be built at the above address. As
someone with three boys who all play cricket, one for Manly, and who all like to train through
the off season i know we would spend a lot of time there. There is nothing like it on the
northern beaches and i think it would be such a success.

Kind Regards
Tracey Willis

Sent from my iPhone



